
Visiting student meals –  
 
A student id number system is in place to identify all FCPS students.  Each child 

of FCPS has an individual student number assigned to them when they enroll in 

school. The number remains the same throughout their entire enrollment in 

Fluvanna County Public Schools. 

 

If a student is visiting from another school in the division the student id number 

will still work in Café Enterprise.  When the id number is entered by the student 

Café Enterprise will alert the cashier on the screen that the student is from a 

different school. The cashier identifying reimbursable meals knows the 

procedure for counting and claiming these meals. 

 


